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To:
ETSI MEMBERS, OBSERVERS AND COUNSELLORS

Subject:
Call for Papers for / Invitation to “3rd ETSI Security Workshop”
Dear Madam,
Dear Sir,

As innovation in information and communication becomes ever more essential for business, public administration, public safety and commercial needs, a vast number of new technologies are being developed. Security is nowdays taken into account since the design phase and not introduced after the adoption of a technology. In fact, a correct use of security for providers or vendors in services or products is proving to deliver a positive return on investment.
Security standards, sometimes in support of legislative actions, are essential to ensure interoperability between products using the same security mechanisms, to provide globally acceptable security metrics, as well as to ensure an adequate level of security for these products.
ETSI is hosting the 3rd ETSI Security Workshop
on 15th & 16th January 2008, at its Headquarters in Sophia Antipolis, France.
The annual ETSI Security Workshop is becoming the greatest annual international security standardisation workshop, bringing together international Standards Developing Organisations (SDOs) and security experts to discuss recent developments, share knowledge, identify gaps and co-ordinate on future actions and work areas.

The workshop will include overviews of the work being done in the area of security across standards and technical bodies, along with presentations from major organisations involved in security initiatives.
Presentations should have a focus on international standards. Subjects should include (but not be limited to):
· NGN Security

· Mobile Telecommunications Security

· Lawful Interception

· Data Retention
· Product Proofing against Crime

· Privacy Enhancing Technologies (PET)

· RFID Privacy and Security

· Security Algorithms
· Smart Cards
· Electronic Signatures
Candidate speakers are invited to send an abstract of their presentation to workshop@etsi.org by 23 September 2007.

For further details on the workshop please see: http://portal.etsi.org/securityworkshop/.
For registration please see: http://webapp.etsi.org/MeetingCalendar/MeetingDetails.asp?mid=11384. 
Participation in the workshop is free of charge, and open to everyone.


Yours faithfully,



Dr. Walter Weigel


Director General
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